
My dear Dr. Jacobs: 

To Dr. Jacobs from Dr. Flick. 

Philadelphia, 
April 9, 1904. 

I enclose you a copy of a constitution and by-laws 
which I have dra\vn up at the suggestion of Dr. V,;elch. It may serve at 
least as a skeleton. I would be glad if you would show it to Dr. Osler. 
As you will seem I have made the governing power of the Society a very 
close corporation. In my judg,nent that is necessary if good. work is to be 
accomplished, but if others do not coincide with me in these views I am 
ready to adopt anything that may be satisfactory to all. 

Yours truly, 

Lawrence F. Fli ck. 


